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Temporary Stop Signs Installed at the 

Intersection of State Street and Main Street  

Albion Librarian Erin Tate and Albion Borough Assistant Secretary/Treasurer Angela 

Telega worked together to apply for the LSA Statewide Program Grant through the PA 

Department of Community & Economic Development for our local library.  

On March 13, 2023, the traffic light was struck 
and has been temporarily replaced with four 
way stop signs. The Borough is in the process 
of having the traffic light repaired as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
For more information go to  
www.albionborough.org 

The first phase of the library building 
improvement project was started when the 
Albion Borough received a grant from the 

problems affecting the library and its ability 
to serve our community's needs continuously. 
 

to outline the areas of the building that 
needed addressing. Also, the first phase 
utilizes the ECGRA grant and the Keystone 
Grant for Public Libraries to start work on the 
handicap-accessible ramp at the rear of the 
building. By collaborating on a building 
improvement plan, the Albion Borough and 
Albion Area Public Library have started 
these project phases that encompass the 
i ifi t  

The library is of vital importance to our 
community member's educational, 
informational, recreational, and cultural 
goals and those in the surrounding areas. The 
library has been rewarded with 
overwhelmingly wonderous responses from 
the public for continued efforts to make the 
library an easily accessible space for all 
community members. 

Erie County Gaming and 
Revenue Authority (ECGRA), 
and the Albion Area Public 
Library received a grant from 
the Erie Community 
Foundation. These grants were 
put together to contract the 
services of Surveyors and 
Architectural Engineers  
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